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The CMA announced on Friday 23 June 2017 that it is launching enforcement action against a number 
of online gambling firms. 888, one of the world's most popular online gaming entertainment and 
solutions providers, confirms that it is not one of the operators subject to enforcement action by the 
CMA. 888 is committed to providing the safest and most enjoyable gaming entertainment for 
customers. 
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